
City of SeaTac 
Public Notice of Pending Exercise of Condemnation Authority  

34th Avenue South Street Improvement Project (Public Works Project ST-015) 

 
The City of SeaTac gives notice of its intent to consider adoption of an Ordinance providing for 
the acquisition of necessary property interests through the exercise of eminent domain, for 
the purpose of constructing road improvements on 34th Avenue South between at the 
intersection of South 160th Avenue and South 166th Avenue in SeaTac, Washington. The 
properties subject to acquisition are located in the City of SeaTac, King County, Washington, 
and generally described with the following tax parcel numbers: 
 

Tax Parcels:  537980-1270, 537980-1000, 752470-0010, 752470-0020, 752470-0030, 752470-
0040, and 537980-1430 
 

The proposed ordinance authorizing these acquisitions and use of condemnation authority will 
be considered and voted on (final action) by the SeaTac City Council at its regular public 
meeting of Tuesday, February 23, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the City of SeaTac Council Chambers, 
4800 S. 188th St., SeaTac, Washington. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: In an effort to adhere to the social distancing protocols, pursuant to the 
Governor’s and public health officials’ orders, and in order to keep our residents, Council, and 
staff healthy, the City Council will not hear any in-person public comments during this COVID-19 
public health emergency. The City Council is providing remote and written public comment 
opportunities. All comments shall be respectful in tone and content. Signing-up for remote 
comments or providing written comments must be done by 4 p.m. the day of the meeting. 
Instructions for providing remote and email or text public comments are located at the 
following link: https://www.seatacwa.gov/home/showdocument?id=29288.  
 

Please publish in the: 
Seattle Times – January 21, 2021 and January 28, 2021 

https://www.seatacwa.gov/home/showdocument?id=29288

